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We have much to be thankful for here at Child
Evangelism Fellowship. God has blessed our area with
three new Good News Clubs this fall! The new schools
are Brockington Elementary in Timmonsville, Lester
Elementary in Florence, and Cain Elementary in
Darlington. God has provided churches and volunteers
for all three of  these new clubs, and we thank Him for it.

We currently have 30 Good News Clubs in 23 schools. Please be in
prayer for all the volunteers and children at these clubs.
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Come out and support
us and other non-profits!

@cefofhop
CEF Heart of the Palmetto Chapter

www.heartofthepalmetto.org
Find out more and give on our website at

CHRISTMAS
CLUBS

Let us know if we
can bring one to you!


